From: Nathan Coates

To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: FW: Hills Of Gold Wind Project

Date: Monday, 15 July 2024 4:38:12 PM

Hi,

Please see email below. | emailed earlier today but email address was incorrect and bounced
back.

Kind Regards

Nathan Coates | Managing Director
Coates Civil Pty Ltd
PO Box 15 Galston 2159

COATES CIVIL

The information in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee(s). Access to this email by anyone else in unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and
is unlawful.

From: Nathan Coates

Sent: Monday, 15 July 2024 10:56 AM
To: submission@ipcn.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Hills Of Gold Wind Project

Hi,

I make this submission to confirm I’'m against this project - especially the new ruling allowing the
turbines that were removed, to potentially be reinstated on the proposal!

The DPHI states that it does not want this case to be a precedent, but if Hills of Gold Wind Farm
is approved by the IPC it will be!

| feel this will set a precedent for Voluntary Land Acquisition to be imposed on non-associated
neighbours for all projects.

| vehemently disagree with this project.

Kind Regards

Nathan Coates | Managing Director
Coates Civil Pty Ltd



PO Box 15 Galston 2159
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